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In the municipal premises in Ravno delegation of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real-
Property Affairs: Mr. Željko Obradović, director, Mr. Nedžad Pašalić, and Mr. Goran Brkić, director's
assistants, Mr. Ivan Lesko, director of Cantonal Administration for Geodetic and Real-Property Affairs
held a meeting with Municipality Ravno representatives, led by Mr. Andrija Šimunović, the Chief of
Municipality Ravno and his associates.

On meeting issues related to land consolidation in Popovo polje, realization of "Real Estate Registration"
project and specific property issues were discussed.



The satisfaction with land consolidation realized activities in Popovo polje was emphasized and
continuation of the project is agreed. Also, insufficient financial support for this Project is also
highlighted. Land consolidation of Popovo polje is essential and fundamental prerequisite for high-quality
agricultural production and it is one of the priority projects of the Municipality Ravno.

By the end of Year 2016, the "Real Estate Registration" project will start in Municipality Ravno and within
Project efforts will be on harmonization of cadastre data in Ravno and Trebimlja municipalities.
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